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Ingram Micro to Continue to Provide
Quarterly Financial Results
IRVINE, CA -- (Marketwired) -- 12/16/16 -- Ingram Micro Inc. today announced that the
company intends to continue to make its US GAAP financial results available via press
release on a quarterly basis, although it will make no further filings or reports with the U.S.
Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) following the suspension of such obligations
effective upon the filing of its Form 15 with the SEC earlier today.

Ingram Micro CEO Alain Monié commented, "In addition to the broadest solutions portfolio
and greatest geographic reach, Ingram Micro's industry leadership is based in part on our
strong financial position, including a healthy balance sheet. Our financial strength provides
our vendor and customer partners, as well as our bankers, a high level of comfort when
doing business with Ingram Micro. We are committed to maintaining business as usual at
Ingram Micro and this includes continuing to publish quarterly financial results."

About Ingram Micro Inc. 
Ingram Micro helps businesses realize the promise of technology™. It delivers a full
spectrum of global technology and supply chain services to businesses around the world.
Deep expertise in technology solutions, mobility, cloud, and supply chain solutions enables
its business partners to operate efficiently and successfully in the markets they serve. More
at www.ingrammicro.com.
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